
 

 

 
22 January 2025 

 
Dear Year 5 Parent 
 
WOW Day for Year 5 Students – Wednesday 2 April 2025 
 

I am pleased to invite your Year 5 child to a WOW Day at Stanchester Academy on Wednesday 2 
April 2025. 
 
This will be a fantastic opportunity to visit Stanchester Academy and participate in some interesting 
and challenging learning. Students will gain a taste for life at secondary school, as well as meet 
some of our staff and enjoy the equipment in our specialist teaching rooms. They will also meet 
other students from local primary schools. 
 
All Year 5 students are invited to this day.   
 
The day will begin at 8.25am (Main Reception) and finish at 2pm (collection by the entrance gates, 
Co-Op end) and you will need to provide transport for your child. Please note County Transport 
cannot offer one-day bus passes on our school buses.  
 
Students will be expected to wear their Primary School uniform for the day. They will also need 
writing equipment, a bottle of water and a packed lunch. Any necessary medication labelled with 
your child’s name will need to be handed to staff running the day in the morning. If your child is 
entitled to free school meals, please raise this with your primary school. 
 
During the day, we will be photographing students taking part in lessons and activities. If you have 
any objections to this, please notify us of this when completing the form. 
 

Please complete the form below by 8am on Monday 17 March - 
https://forms.office.com/e/t3RiSt5n77. 
 
We look forward to a successful day. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss 
the day further. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs G Glentworth 
Assistant Headteacher 
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